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Thank you for your email re submissions on extra material. Although I am not an expert I offer
my observations. I believe the DPIE have adequately answered your concerns on the subjects
presented.

1. 17 Level crossings is a lot in such a short distance from the mine site. Residents will have
to adjust their travel time to these crossings, but night time coal train movement could
present a noise problem to those who live close to the railway line.

2. The fact that there is emphasis on draw down of bores, the absolute drainage of
Thirlmere Lakes  linking to the Tahmoor mine should also be considered.

3. The EPA accepts the level of particulate in the air, they also accept the same in the Hunter
Valley but do not recognize the concern of local GPs in the rise of asthma in children.

4. A   V.P.A was not considered by our council.
5. Hume Coal jobs will not replace the tourism jobs that already exist in The Southern

Highlands, and Hume Coal is only here for 20 years where as tourism jobs are sustainable.
Thank you Ann Mawson.
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